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              HOLY MASS SCHEDULE                                                  NOVENAS 

Sun     Sundays: 9:00AM and 11:30AM           Miraculous Medal - Saturdays after Mass 

Wee    Weekdays: 9:00AM            Sacred Heart - Fridays after Mass 

Hol     Holy Days of Obligation: 9AM and 7PM            COMMUNION AND CONFIRMATION CLASSES  

CO     CONFESSIONS - Before Each Mass            Sundays after 9AM Mass 

RO     ROSARY - Before All Masses            BLESSING OF RELIGIOUS ARTICLES 

BA     BAPTISMS, MATRIMONY, EXTREME UNCTION         At the communion rail after Mass 

CO    CONSULTATIONS AND SICK CALLS            CHOIR PRACTICE - Sundays after 9AM Mass 

Plea   Please contact the Priest at 321-775-4325 

                                            Board of Directors: James DeFillips, Jennifer Griffin, Joe Kelderhouse, 

                   Ray DeFillips, Joyce Hunter, Sam Liburdi 

                (jamesdefillips@gmail.com) 

   

      MASS INT ENT IONS 

    

                                          INT ENT ION        REQUEST ED BY 

Sunday, September 8, 9:00 AM: In Honor of Nativity of BVM  Joan                                                  

11:30 AM:                                   Rick & Gaby Bennett+  Pam Lemke    

Monday:                                    Thomas Deppe+  Sam & Alicia Liburdi                  

Tuesday:                                    James DeFillips & Sons  J.K.                        

Wednesday:                                Robert Joseph DeAngelis, Jr.+  Ray & Michelle DeFillips              

Thursday:                    David Casey+  Kathleen Frogge                    

Friday:                                        Christina Fekany  Frank & Lisa Brunn                     

Saturday:                                   Gerald+ & Mary+ Kelderhouse  Joe K.                     

Sunday, September 15, 9:00 AM: Barbara DeFillips+  Ray & Michelle DeFillips                                               

11:30 AM:                                    Glorianna & Children  The Schinagl’s
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

                      + deceased 
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GOSPEL for the 16th Sunday After Pentecost Luke 14:1-11 At that time, when Jesus went into the house of one of the chiefs of the 

Pharisees on the Sabbath-day to eat bread, they watched Him. And behold there was a certain man before Him that had the dropsy. And 

Jesus answering spoke to the lawyers and Pharisees, saying: Is it lawful to heal on the Sabbath-day? But they held their peace. But He 

taking him, healed him, and sent him away. And answering them, He said: Which of you shall have an ass or an ox fall into a pit and will 

not immediately draw him out on the Sabbath-day? And they could not answer Him to these things. And He spoke a parable also to them 

that were invited, marking how they chose the first seats at the table, saying to them when thou art invited to a wedding, sit not down in 

the first place, lest perhaps one more honorable than thou be invited by him; and he that invited thee come and say to thee: Give this man 

place: and then thou begin with shame to take the lowest place: But when thou art invited, go, sit down in the lowest place: that when he 

who invited thee cometh he may say to thee: Friend, go up higher. Then shalt thou have glory before them that sit at the table with thee; 

because everyone that exalts himself shall be humbled, and he that humbles himself shall be exalted." 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                            

 

DRESS POLICY ~ If this is the first time you have attended the Traditional Latin Mass you may have noticed that our parishioners do not dress casually in 

the church. Since the changes of Vatican II in the Church, few parishes have had any kind of dress code: we still believe that modesty and appropriate attire are 
necessary, especially in Church out of reverence for the Most Blessed Sacrament. Please observe these minimum standards of dress for attendance at Church and 

when attending any functions at the Chapel: 

                Everyone should refrain from jeans, shorts or T-shirts. Ladies, use a head covering, available in the back of the church for loan or purchase. 
 

          Visit our website at www.holyfamilytcc.org. The tab “NOTEWORTHY NEWS” is updated regularly. 

Current Article ~ Here is everything you need to know about the Olympic games insult to Jesus Christ (video) 

 

GOSPEL Matt. 1:1-16 The book of the origin of Jesus Christ, the son of David, the son of Abraham: Abraham begot Isaac, Isaac begot 

Jacob, Jacob begot Judas and his brethren. Judas begot Phares and Zara of Thamar, Phares begot Esron, Esron begot Aram. And Aram 

begot Aminadab, Aminadab begot Naasson, Naasson begot Salmon. Salmon begot Booz of Rahab. Booz begot Obed of Ruth, Obed 

begot Jesse, Jesse begot David the king.  David the king begot Solomon, of the former wife of Urias. Solomon begot Roboam, Roboam 

begot Abia, Abia begot Asa. And Asa begot Josaphat, Josaphat begot Joram,  Joram begot Ozias. And Ozias begot Joatham, Joatham 

begot Achaz, Achaz begot Ezechias. And Ezechias begot Manasses, Manasses begot Amon, Amon begot Josias. And Josias begot 

Jechonias and his brethren in the transmigration of Babylon. And after the transmigration of Babylon, Jechonias begot Salathiel, Salathiel 

begot Zorobabel. And Zorobabel begot Abiud, Abiud begot Eliacim, Eliacim begot Azor. And Azor begot Sadoc, Sadoc begot Achim, 

Achim begot Eliud. And Eliud begot Eleazar, Eleazar begot Matthan, Matthan begot Jacob. And Jacob begot Joseph the husband of 

Mary, of whom was born Jesus, Who is called Christ. 

MEMORIAL PAGE 2024-25 
To include your loved ones’ names or family name on the memorial page over the coming 

year, please print the names clearly on the envelope designated “Memorial Page”.  
Envelopes may be found in the rear of the church. 

 

The donation is $50. Checks should be made payable to Holy Family Chapel. 
Kindly place the donation in the provided envelopes and deposit the envelopes                       

in the collection basket. 
 

Beginning in the month of November the names will be published on the memorial page 
in the weekly bulletin. 

 

In September 2025, there will be a Solemn Requiem Mass for the repose of the souls          
of all those listed. 

 

 

We are hosting a visiting priest, Fr. Charles, for a month, beginning October 3rd while Fr. Safreed is on sabbatical and    

are looking for volunteers to help with transportation from the rectory to the church and back, as well as preparing meals. 

Kindly text Pam Lemke, President of the Altar and Rosary Society at 786-877-2233 for more information  

or to sign up to lend a hand. 

 

 

The Flower Guild is looking for additional volunteers to assist with arranging the flowers for the altar.  

They meet on Saturdays after the 9:00 am Mass.  Please text Pam Lemke at 786-877-2233 if interested. 

“Purgatory exists, 

and the souls 
detained therein 

are helped by the 

suffrages of the 
faithful, but 

especially by the 

acceptable 
sacrifice of the 

altar.” 

Council of Trent 
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  FATHER SAFREED’S REFLECTIONS 
 

JOHN XXIII part 17 

 

From “Vatican II Exposed as Counterfeit Catholicism” by Frs. Francisco and Dominic Radecki, CMRI 

 

THE MODERNIST 

 

Since the nineteenth century, Modernists have successfully attacked the Church from inside like a deadly cancer. Even 

though Modernist heresy has been condemned by the Church, more and more liberal-minded clerics and lay people have 

fallen under its spell and their sphere of action and power has increased. They have reached the highest offices in the Church, 

culminating in the very office of the papacy. 

 

John XXIII did not fulfill the customary role of a Supreme Pontiff of teaching the flock, condemning heresy and protecting 

the sheep from wolves (heretics). He was a cunning revolutionary, not the defender of Sacred Scripture and Apostolic 

Tradition. John XXIII was two-faced, never revealing his intentions, yet still craftily bringing them to fruition. 

 

PREPARING FOR THE COUNCIL 

 

On January 25, 1959, John XXIII disclosed several major projects: a diocesan synod in Rome, an ecumenical council         

and a total revision of Canon Law. After a year of preparation, the Roman Synod was held from January 24-31, 1960. It 

included 1,300 clergy and served as a rehearsal for the Second Vatican Council. The media predicted that the synod would 

“make basic changes in religious practices and in some deeply rooted customs.” 

 

Many subjects that would be discussed during Vatican II were brought to the floor during the synod including the role of 

clergy (priests and bishops), the teaching office of the Church, the liturgy, the sacraments, the apostolate, and Christian 

education. Vatican II helped form a new liturgy and officially taught Modernism and Ecumenism. On March 28, 1962,    

John XXIII established a pontifical commission to “revise” Church law to reflect the new beliefs. 

 

On June 30, 1962, the Holy Office issued a monitum (warning) condemning the ambiguities and grave errors against Catholic 

doctrine contained in the writings of the Modernist Teilhard de Chardin. John XXIII, on the contrary, defended Chardin 

and stated, “publicly during an audience that ‘this measure is regrettable.’” He even discussed the importance of 

Chardin’s writings with the Post-President Leopold Sedar Senghor of Senegal. 

 
 

 

 

                ANNOUNCEMENTS 
•       

• Catechism Classes START TODAY after the 9am Mass. Please see James DeFillips to sign up in the church hall following the 

9am Mass. 

• The yearly Memorial Mass to commemorate those listed on the back page of the bulletin will be celebrated on Saturday, 

September 14th at 9:00 am. 

• The Life Chain is on Sunday, October 6th, 2:00 PM along New Haven Ave./U.S. 192 near Best Buy. 

The Rosary Crusade will take place on Saturday, October 12th, at 10AM after the 9AM Mass. 

• The Annual Parish Picnic is on  Saturday, November 2nd. Additional details are on the back page of the bulletin. 

• All Souls Day remembrance envelopes are available at the back of the church. Write in the names of your loved ones, place 

your donation (by cash or check made out to Fr. G. Safreed) in the envelope and put it in the collection basket by October 27th. 

• Father Gregory will be on sabbatical the month of October. Mass Intentions for October must be submitted by September 29th. 

• Organist Needed -   If you, or anyone you know plays the organ or is interested in learning to play the organ and join the choir 

kindly contact a choir member or send an email to jamesdefillips@gmail.com 

• Parishioners, friends and visitors are welcome to refreshments in the church hall following the 9:00 AM Mass. 

• Join fellow parishioners every Tuesday at 3pm in the church to recite fifteen decades of the rosary. Our intentions are to ask 

God and his Blessed Mother for their protection of our country and our church against the force which is trying to destroy us.  

• In your kindness, please remember to pray for those listed on the Memorial Page, and all deceased members of the chapel. 

• New to the Tridentine Mass, you may find the grey or green paperback missals found in the pews helpful in following the Mass. 

• Visit our websites. Both the church and school web addresses can be found in the bulletin. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 
 

 
 

 
                                                          

 
 

 

 

                                                        
 

                                                           

 

 

                                                 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

                         

                                                                         

 

 

  

If you are new to the chapel, Welcome. 

New parishioners please consult Father Gregory before the reception of sacraments. 



 

 

                                                                
 

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 
 
 
Deceased Members of the Brown & Mallett Families R.I.P. 

Deceased Members of the Liburdi and Fleischer Families 

Deceased Members of the Toth and Gurbach Families 

Deceased Members of the Cianchetto and Ruggiero Families 

Deceased Members of Peter Faas Family 

Deceased Members of the J. H. Crain / F.A. Croucher Families 

Deceased Members of the Eadie / Galloway Families 

Deceased Members of the Lemcke / Deerhake Families 

Deceased Members of the Schumaker & Kosack  Families, R.I.P. 

Deceased Members of the Meehan and Spelman Families 

Deceased Members of the Kelderhouse Family 

Ernie & Dennis Janzen; Gabels & Zechas R.I.P. 

Deceased Members of the Audley Family  
Repose of the Soul of Linda Beate 

Deceased Lankenau & Cabble Family Members 

Deceased Members of the Eastwood and Harte Families R.I.P 

Deceased of the Lagemann, Kitchen & Lee Families 

Deceased of the Brubaker and Mercier Families 

Deceased Members of the Watkinson & Hunter Families 

Deceased Members of the Clark & Ziegler Families 

Deceased Family & Friends of the Voors & Harber Families 

Audrey Alesio and Deceased of the Alesio & Royce Families R.I.P. 

For the Repose of the Soul of Katherine Basala R.I.P. 

Repose of the Souls of Gosta and Greta Jonsson R.I.P. 

Deceased DeFillips, Dark, Langbein & Mares Families 

Deceased Family and Friends of Dean and Betty Racioppi 

Deceased Family and Friends of Ray & Michelle DeFillips 

Deceased Members of the Montgomery, Pond, & Tennyson Families 

John "Jack" Olski and all Deceased Members of the Olski & Lyons Families 

Janelle & Joseph McKinney; Deceased Souls of McKinney & Legge Families     

                                                                       

  

 William Broughton R.I.P. 

  Lynn Marie Reynolds R.I.P. 

  Susan Marie Tubielewicz R.I.P 

  Zygmunt and Olga Tubielewicz R.I.P 

  Richard and Roma Kehne R.I.P. 

  Herman and Bertha Durflinger R.I.P 

  Elwood, Mary Jo, and Andrew Shepard R.I.P. 

  Charles & Antoinette Sutly R.I.P. 

  Charles & Mary Sutly Requiescant in pace 

  Joseph & Carmela DiPaolo R.I.P. 

  John Griffin R.I.P.                                        
  Beatriz Jarmillo R.I.P. 

  Patrick Galbraith R.I.P. 

  Marie Delello R.I.P.  
  Fr. Donald Primi R.I.P. 

  Deceased Souls in Most Need of Prayers      
  Deceased Members of the Blatt-Scherer Family 

  Deceased Marotta Sisters R.I.P. 

  Jane and Eugene McCallan R.I.P. 

  Deceased Members of the Steffes Family 

  Virginia A. Jolley R.I.P.  
  Dorothy Noonan R.I.P.  

  Henk Toussaint R.I.P.    
            

      
 “We must empty Purgatory with Our Prayers”                 

                            St. Padre Pio           

  

      

   

                                                    

 

Remember, also, Lord, Your servants and handmaids below who are gone 

hence before us, marked with the sign of faith, and sleep the sleep of peace. 

To them, Lord and to all that rest in Christ, grant, we implore You a place of 

happiness, light and peace through the same Christ our Lord. Amen. 

     
    Residential Maintenance & Repair    

                   George Hold 
         HANDY MAN (Electrician) 
 

Fast Reliable Service ~ Affordable Rates 
 

➢ Electrical 

 

➢ Drywall 
  

➢ Painting 

  
➢ Cleaning 

 

Palm Bay, Florida 

321-458-4948 
     georgehold64@yahoo.com                                                                            

               25+ Years of Experience 

    
 
                 

 PARISH HALL RENTAL          SUGGESTED DONATIONS 
 

    Less than 50 Members of the Chapel - $100       Mass Intentions - $15       Requiem Mass - $150    

    Less than 50 Non-members - $150        Baptism - $50                   Requiem Mass w/ Graveside Service - $175 

    Greater than 50 Members of the Chapel - $200             Nuptial Mass - $150        Wedding Service - $125  

    Greater than 50 Non-members - $300                           Organist Donation - $50 

 
Holy Family Traditional     

Catholic School K-7 
 

Contact Us 

Mailing address 

3385 N Wickham Rd. 

Melbourne, FL 32935 
 

Email 

info@holyfamilytcs.org 
 

Phone 

(321) 615-2850 
 

 www.holyfamilytcs.org 

 

  

 

 

 

      
          

    ANNUAL PARISH PICNIC 

Saturday, November 2nd 
 

Wickham Park, Pavilion 1,    

starting at 11am. 
 

The church provides hotdogs, 

hamburgers, Italian sausages, 

drinks and fun for all. 

 Enjoy the waterslide!  

Bring your family, friends and a 

dish to share. 
 

Sign-up sheets are in the church 

hall or on the clipboard at the back 

of the church on the bookshelf. 

 

Saturday, September 14th  
 

Please join Fr. Gregory at the 

9:00 AM Mass 

 to commemorate those souls 

of the faithful departed listed  

on the back page  

of the bulletin. 

 


